
Charlie Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20240068. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Monday, February 10, 2025 4:25 PM 
Consumer Correspondence 
Consina Griffin-Greaux 
FW: Docket No. 20240068-WS 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2025 4:15 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20240068-WS 

John, 

Please forward to clerk's office. 

C'Griffin-Greaux 

-----Original Message-----

From: Kathryn Szafranski <kszafranski@msn.com> 
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2025 4:03 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Kurt Gross <kurtjgross8@gmail.com> 
Subject: Docket No. 20240068-WS 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/10/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 00916-2025 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

This utility requests rate hikes frequently. The water is hard, tastes of chlorine, has fluoride added and now they have 
informed us their pipes may contain lead. 

Their constant rate hikes are not justified. 

Kathryn Szafranski 
Donald Gross 
1737 Blackmon Ct 
Longwood, Fl 32779-4786 

Sent from my iPhone 
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